
 

PARENT FORUM - ADELAIDE 

‘Navigating Together’ 

You are invited to a Parent Forum for parents and carers of children and young people with 

disability. 

The forum will include a keynote ‘My Lived Experience’ by Matt Cowdrey OAM, Member for Colton 

and Paralympian. 

You can register to attend 2 workshops available on the day: 

 Transition to High School 

 The Behaviour Support Toolkit 

 Student Support Services – making the connections 

The forum will provide a safe and supportive environment to share your experience, obtain 

information and helpful strategies as well as providing the opportunity to have your questions 

answered. 

The information you provide will also assist us in the planning of future forums. 

This workshop is for a limited number of parents and carers and will be held maintaining current 

COVID 19 guidelines. 

WHEN: Thursday 1 July 2021 

9.30 am – 10.00 am Register/tea/coffee 

10.00am - 2.00pm Parent Forum 

WHERE: Special Education Resource Unit (SERU) & Fulham Gardens Primary School Performing 

Arts Centre 

72A Marlborough Street, Henley Beach SA 5022 Ph: 82352871 

Contact:   Jill at:  Education.ParentForumConference@sa.gov.au if you have any questions  

Lunch/refreshments provided 

mailto:Education.ParentForumConference@sa.gov.au


Register via: 

 https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/parent-forum-july-1-2021-seru-tickets-156458261873 

 

For other information and resources available please visit SERU website: web.seru.sa.edu.au 

 

Location and access to the Special Education Resource Unit (SERU)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SERU Entrance & 

Reception 

PERFORMING ARTS AND  

MEDIA CENTRE 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/LcSsCoVzzjcXDMo6s1xp3A?domain=eventbrite.com.au
file:///C:/Users/CampbellJa/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/46PIZ6RH/web.seru.sa.edu.au


 

Location and access to the Special Education Resource Unit (SERU) 

 

 

Parking and Registration 

Parking is available in Northey Avenue, Marlborough Street and surrounding 

streets. 

The entry to the conference is via the Special Education Resource Unit entrance and 

reception office from Northey Avenue. You will be greeted at SERU where you can 

sign in before being shown through to the conference room in the grounds of 

Fulham Gardens Primary School. 

Buses 

The H33 bus travels to and from the city via Marlborough Street. Stop 27 is the 

closest bus stop to SERU. 


